SEAFOOD NINJA

From our family to yours, we would like to wish you a Happy
Holiday Season and an amazing Happy New Year!

2022 was definitely a year of growth post-
pandemic. As we wrap up 2022, what are y'all

celebrating? We are happy to say that we have a

(4/ o v lot to be thankful for this year:

e Received the Environmental Leadership
Award by Center for Rural Affairs.

e Worked with three new companies to
Improve their responsible seafood sourcing
and pass MSC/ASC Chain of Custody
audits.

e Our founder joined the Global Sustainable
Seafood Initiative (GSSI) Steering Board as
well as the Global Dialogue on Seafood
Traceability (GDST) Supervisory Board for
her work at Iberostar Hotels.

This 2023, we are looking forward to strengthening our knowledge on how to calculate greenhouse
emissions and help our partners develop their own Climate Strategy as well as continue to build their
Internal capacity to address human rights due diligence in their supply chains. With gratitude for an
opportunity to continue to positively serve our clients and community.

With badassery and love,
- The Seafood Ninja family



